
To all user of Shodex instrument in European Union: 
 
Thank you for using Shodex instrument. 
 

 
Instrument marked with this mark indicates that it was sold 
on or after 13th August 2005, and it is covered by Waste 
Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) Directive. 
This WEEE mark means it must be collected separately from 
general household waste, according to the regulatory 
guideline in your area.  Please note that our instrument is 
for industrial / professional use only. 
 

Please contact your Shodex office or Shodex distributor when the instrument has 
reached the end of its life. They will advise you regarding the instrument treatment. 
 
 
The objective of this WEEE program are to preserve, protect and improve the quality of 
the environment, protect human health, and utilize natural resources prudently and 
rationally. With your co-operation we are aiming to reduce contamination from waste 
instrument and preserve natural resource through re-use and recycling. 
 
Please contact Shodex for more information. 
    http://www.shodex.com/english/weee.html 
 


